
 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

23rd November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year the Year R children will present their Christmas production “The Nativity” to parents in 

St Barnabas Church on Thursday, 6th December at 2.15pm.  We shall be delighted to welcome 

parents to the Service to see the children act out and narrate the Christmas Story.  If you require 

more than two seats please check availability in the office.   

 

Whilst we would like to welcome pre-school brothers and sisters, we do ask that you arrange 

child-care if you feel that they will not be able to sit and listen quietly.   The children will have 

worked hard on their performance. Whilst we welcome family attendance, should a sibling be 

noisy please do pop outside until they have calmed.  This means others can enjoy this one 

opportunity to see and hear the children’s work. 

 

Due to the disturbance it can cause, I am asking parents not to take pictures or videos of the 

performance.  However, I have arranged for a professional DVD to be produced which can be 

purchased at £10.00.  There will also be photographs on display and these can be ordered on the 

day for 30p each. 

 

If you would like to order a DVD then please fill in and return the slip below with your payment 

to your child’s class teacher.  Alternatively, there will be order forms available at the performance. 

 

A further letter about costumes will be coming out very shortly.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Swanmore Primary School – Year R Christmas Nativity 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………… Class ……………………… 

 

 

I would like to order the following and enclose £ …………………………………. (cash or cheque 

made payable to Swanmore Primary School please).   

 

YR Christmas Nativity  Quantity 

Required 

DVD @ £10.00 each  

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………..  Date ………………………… 


